

The New Normal Preparing your child for a return to school – for parents and carers



Warwickshire Educational Psychology Service (EPS) have developed a webinar to support you and your child prepare for a return to school, in line with government guidance.

The webinar is around 20 minutes long and is pre-recorded so that you can access it when convenient.

The webinar is free to access as part of our work in virtually supporting families and staff in Warwickshire during this time.

We anticipate that the webinar will be available from **Tuesday 19th May** for 4 weeks.

If you would like to receive the links to the webinar, there are 3 ways you can do so, either:

- Click on "Warwickshire EPS webinar" link below
- Scan the QR code using a smart phone, or
- Call the Educational Psychology Telephone Line on: 01926 742 921.

Once you have signed up, the webinar links will be sent out as soon as the webinars are available.

Warwickshire EPS Webinar

